
November 29, 1954

Mrs. Eleanor Jackson 
390 Riverside Drive 
New York 25, Hew York

Dear Eleanors

I have your letter of the 23rd and note that you showed 
the book to two hospitals and they thought it somewhat expensive 
but very good.

I would say that the additional expense of buying a book 
compared to that of producing a baby makes it a very small percent­
age addition and may be an ungodly help to the mother in many times 
of stress. You would be amazed at the many stories we get from 
différent mothers in connection with having the book.

I enclose herewith copy of a letter I have taken the 
liberty to write Mrs. Phillip Lounsbury, 125 Northfield Avenue,
West Orange, in regard to it thinking it may interest her*

We shall try to see the Japanese picture you mention. I 
have loved their art very greatly.

My daughter is on the Board at Lennox Hospital, I think, 
but leans backward very seriously against boosting anything that 
comes from a relative. Personally I think it is foolish.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr
JVND/vm
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